
Mercer Paul
 
From: Donna Jacques < DJACQUES@cianbro.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 19, 2018 9:16 AM
To: Mercer, Paul
Subject: RE: Meeting with Peter Vigue

Thank you Paul — he looks forward to hearing from you.

DonnaJ acques
Senior Executive Assistant
CIANBRO
Direct (207) 679-2397

From: Mercer, Paul <Paul.Mercer@maine.gov>
Sent: Monday, September 17, 2018 3:43 PM
To: Donna Jacques <DJACQUES@cianbro.com>
Subject: RE: Meeting with Peter Vigue

Donna,
l am hearings all day Thursday and will try and call Friday.
Paul
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
From: Donna Jacques [mailto:DJACQUES@cianbro.com]
Sent: Monday, September 17, 2018 3:28 PM
To: Mercer, Paul <PauI.Mercer@maine.gov>
Subject: RE: Meeting with Peter Vigue

Hi Paul,
l talked to Pete and he would still like speak with you — can be a phone call. © He is wide open on 
Thursday, September 20 (except from 2:30PM — 3:30PM) and
any time Friday, September 21. if this week doesn't work, he can do Monday, September 24 from 
11AM — 2PM or any time Fri-day, September 28.l


